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Jacksonville Fla. – On behalf of the Jacksonville Civic Council, Chairman Ed Burr today 
made the following statement: 
 
The Jacksonville Civic Council opposes racism and discrimination in every form and seeks 
to advance a culture of fairness and respect for all. We commend Mayor Lenny Curry and 
City Council President Brosche for taking the lead to thoughtfully consider removal of 
Confederate monuments from local public property, particularly in light of the tragic events 
of last weekend. The Civic Council will evaluate and weigh in on/make specific 
recommendations regarding any legislation introduced on the matter.  Our vision of 
Jacksonville holds no room for hate. 
 
 

About the Jacksonville Civic Council 
The mission of the Jacksonville Civic Council is to promote a fiscally responsible, economically 
vibrant, thriving community that offers opportunity for all its residents. Our members 
accomplish this mission by supporting a safe and healthy city, great schools, a dynamic 
economy featuring a varied base of growth industries, a high standard of operational 
excellence at all levels of government and an exceptional quality of life including a strong 
downtown and thriving arts, culture, recreation and sports institutions. 
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